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You may have heard about Elfyourself.com .  This is a website in which you use pictures of your face to put on the body of an elf.  The elf then does dances or sings.  (I know it’s cheesy, but it’s right up the ally of 6-8 year olds!)  (   


I used pictures that I took on the first day of school and put the students pictures on the elves.  I just want you to know, that this went to my private email address only and isn’t accessible online for anyone else.  I have shown the videos to the class a few times, but have not sent them to anyone else.  After 30 days the video will “expire” and will be erased.  If you want to try this with your family, the website is:  www.elfyourself.com





Our Christmas Tea was wonderful! The students and I enjoyed the great singing and cookies and just being together. We hope you enjoyed it too!  The kids did a great job and I am so proud of them.   They worked so hard on their parts and looked so cute!   Thank you to those who sent in juice, cookies and paper products for the Tea and to everyone who joined us for this special day. And a special delivery from the North Pole!?!? How exciting!!   Santa got a lot of help from the some middle school students, but the class didn’t know that(





We had a  Give a Favor, Get a Favor Party.  The students will think of something that they can do for someone in our class to brighten their day.  It might be sitting by them a lunch, helping to clean their desk, sending a nice note to that student each day for a week, playing a game at recess, etc.  I’ll put them on a paper light bulb.  Each child will get to pick a light bulb, not knowing the favor or person underneath.  (  I have done this in years past and it is a great reminder that not all gifts have to come from a store…that just doing something nice for someone is the best “gift” of all.   


We had a sad ‘goodbye’ for Ella this afternoon.  Today was her last day in our class.  She is moving to Illinois, but promised she will email the class!  (











��









I hope you enjoy the  holiday season!  �
�



Important Dates…


Friday, Dec. 16�
Gym                                       Begin Holiday Recess, 3:48pm�
�
Monday, December 19 – Monday, January 2


Christmas Break�
�
Tuesday, Jan. 3�
School Resumes                         Music�
�
Wed., Jan. 4�
Spanish�
�
Thursday, Jan. 5�
Gym�
�
Friday, Jan. 6�
Music�
�
Monday, Jan. 9 �
Spanish�
�
Tuesday, Jan. 10�
Gym�
�
Wed., Jan. 11�
Music�
�
Thurs., Jan. 12�
Spanish�
�
Friday, Jan. 13�
Gym                                          Brainstormers Assembly, 2:30�
�



NO backpack books over break!





This is the last newsletter of 2011.  I wish you a very happy holiday season.  Enjoy the extra time with your children!  I look forward to seeing them again on Tuesday, January 3, 2012!
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